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Thank you, Mr. President. 

The Kyrgyz Republic welcomes the delegation of Eritrea, appreciates the engagement in the UPR process. 

We recommend:
1. actively build dialogue and cooperate with UN bodies and mechanisms;
2. support programmes aimed at ensuring the rights of children in the context of education and health care, especially children belonging to vulnerable groups;
3. take further measures to prevent violence against women; 
4. continue to invest in the development of its public health system to increase medical coverage in rural areas. 

We wish Eritrea success in this Fourth UPR cycle.

I thank you! 
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